
GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 

ZONING COMMISSION MEETING 

OCTOBER 16, 2007 

WORKSHOP 

 

 

 

This meeting opened up immediately following the State Route 28 Corridor work 

session. 

 

Present were Tom Risk, Bob Hausermann, Elben Miller, Alt. Mike Swift and Lou 

Ethridge.  Absent was Bob Seyfried. 

 

The work session commenced with discussion on spot zoning from just East of the 

township line up to Cozaddale Road including the corner of Stumpy & Cozaddale.  

After detailed discussion Lou Ethridge agreed to send out a letter first class with a 

self addressed envelope enclosed.  This letter will be asking the property owners if 

they would be interested in having their property rezoned back to Agriculture. 

 

 

FUTURE BUSINESS: 

 

 Next regular meeting is scheduled for November 7, 2007 at 7pm. 

 

Open house on the State Route 28 Corridor is scheduled for November 15
th
 

at 6:30pm.  

 

Meeting Adjourned  

 


